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Ballet On Wheels Dance School & Company Announces Open Call Auditions for 

“Dreamgirls” Production  
 

All dancers 12 and up are welcome to audition for this full dance production for 2016 
 

Memphis, Tennessee, January 14, 2016  – Ballet On Wheels Dance School & Company, a local 

dance company for ages 3 to 18 in the Memphis area, announced today that it is seeking 

dancers for an upcoming production of the Broadway smash musical Dreamgirls. All dancers 

aged 12 and up are invited to audition, and all genres are welcome. Two male leads are also 

needed for the performance as well. This is the 9th production put on by Ballet on Wheels 

Dance School & Company.  

“Our productions feature our company, however, we encourage anyone in the community to 

showcase their talent as well. Our mission is to encourage a love of dance through our 

productions, and we hope to reach many members of the community who may be interested 

in dance,” says founder Chauniece Conner Thompson.  

Auditions will be held February 6, 2016 at 12:30 to 1:30 at the Ballet On Wheels Dance School  

studio located at 1015 South Cooper Street, Suite 200, Memphis, Tennessee 38104. Cast 

selections will be made the same day. Founded in 2001, Ballet On Wheels Dance School & 

Company is an African-American ballet academy that offers dance instruction for youth in the 

Memphis area, focused on encouraging self-expression, performance exposure and an 

appreciation for the classical arts.  To register for the DreamGirls audition, please visit 

www.balletonwheels.org### 


